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13th January 2025 
 

 
Dear Families of Brentfield, 
 
I would like to thank you all for your cooperation and support in keeping your children at home 
today, I understand how inconvenient it can be. Unfortunately, we had a burst pipe in the 
school over the weekend which has caused significant damage to our Year 1 and Reception 
classes. Year 2 classes have also been impacted but to a lesser extent.  
 
My priority today has been to make the area safe, clean up and move Reception and Year 1 
classes so we are able to get the children back into school. 
 
The plan for the rest of the week is as follows: 
 
Tuesday 14th January school will re- open for children in Nursery, Green Class, Year 3, Year 
4 and Pre-Secondary. 
 
Wednesday 15th January school will re-open for all children including Reception, Year 1 and 
Emerald Class. 
 
Breakfast and Afterschool club will be available from Tuesday 14th January. 
 
I would like to thank all the staff who have worked so hard today to ensure the school can open 
as quickly as possible. A special thank you to Ricky and his team for the work they have done 
in cleaning up. 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
Nicola Harmer 
Headteacher 

 

 

 


